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Renaissance in the Redlands HOA 

Quarterly Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 
Redlands Community Center 

Nov 15, 2021 @ 3:00 PM 

 

Attendees: 

 HOA Board Member President: David McIlnay 
 HOA Board Member: Steve Fitzgerald 
 HOA Board Member Treasurer: Richard Swingle 
 HOA Board Member Vice-President: Tom Gunter 
 HOA Board Member Secretary: Lonney Head 

 

Agenda: 

1. 2021 Budget update 
2. 2022 draft Budget approval 
3. Authorization to Heritage for 01/01/22 HOA dues w/annual meeting package 
4. Annual meeting date - Tuesday, February 8, 2022 @ 6:00 PM? 
5. Quarterly BOD meetings dates - Monday - May 9, Monday - August 8, Monday 

November 14th all @ 3:00 PM 
6. Vendor invoices by 12/15/21 
7. Front entrance maintenance 
8. Deed violations 
9. Renaissance 360 update 
10. Redlands 360 update 
11. New business 

 

Meeting Minutes: 

1. 2021 Budget update 
a. Ref 2021 Budget 
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b. 2021 Year End Estimates 
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2. 2022 draft Budget approved: 

 

3. Authorization to Heritage for 01/01/22 HOA dues w/annual meeting package 
a. BOD approved dues to remain at $300 for 2022 
b. December ’21 actuals expected no later than 15 Jan ’22  

4. Annual meeting date - Tuesday, February 8, 2022 @ 6:00 PM confirmed 
5. Quarterly BOD meetings dates - Monday - May 9, Monday - August 8, Monday 

November 14th all @ 3:00 PM confirmed 
6. Vendor invoices will be requested by no later than 12/15/21 
7. Front entrance maintenance 



pg. 5 
 

a. Inspection of front entrance pillars shows weathering that may need repair and 
repainting – HOA board assessing, David and Steve are investigating 

8. Deed violations 
a. None. 

9. Renaissance 360 update 
a. Building continues with three houses completed and two additional lots for sale. 

10. Redlands 360 update 
a. Canyon Rim Road - 23 Road access (South of Renaissance Subdivision & West of 

Water tower) under construction with lot plans being laid out 
b. Plateau area above and to the East of Renaissance Subdivision overall 

development plan is still under discussions with the City of Grand Junction – no 
progress since the last quarterly HOA Board meeting 

c. Renaissance Subdivision Athens Way to Broadway thoroughfare will be opened 
up at some point in the future when the Redlands 360 development starts 

11. New business 
a. HOA Board plans to review the foliage growth in the storm drainage areas and 

wetlands area during the Winter months to evaluate any removal needs 
b. HOA Board recognizes construction vehicles are consistently exceeding the 

subdivision speed limit (especially between the hours of 6:30-8:00 a.m. and 3:00-
5:00 pm).  Lonney took the action to report it to the Grand Junction City Police. 


